
Thursday November 3rd, 2022 

TO: City of Port Colborne 
RE: Canalside Pub & Eatery Winter Sidewalk Patio Request 

Dear Mr. Mayor, Members of Council & City Staff, 

The Downtown Port Colborne BIA wish to extend our support in Canalside Pub & Eateries application for a winter 
extension to their sidewalk patio encroachment as they were granted for the previous winter season.  

After being granted approval as a trial bases for the 2021/2022 Winter Season we received no negative feedback or 
objections based on their operation of the patio. We recognize the commitment to offering a safe enjoyable 
experience to their diners and it was our observation that they operated to the highest possible standards and were of 
no negative impact to surrounding businesses, snow clearing operations or the clear and unobstructed walkability of 
the sidewalk path.  

As Chairperson of the Board, If I can be of any additional help or consultation please do not hesitate to reach out. 

On Behalf of the Downtown Port Colborne BIA Development Board of Management: 

Warm Regards, 

Jesse Boles | Chairperson 

The Downtown Port Colborne Business Improvement Area Development Board of Management 
MAIL: PO Box 272, Port Colborne, Ontario L3K 4W1 

OFFICE: 92 Charlotte Street within Port Cares Administration Building  
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